
 

Patient Safety and Well-Being is our Top Priority! 

 
In light of recent concerns about the coronavirus (COVID-19), you can 

 be assured that OAM has always employed the highest standards of  

safety and infection control protocols. 

 

We are actively monitoring developments and news regarding local  

outbreaks and will take further actions should that become necessary. 

 

 REMINDER: PLEASE CALL OUR OFFICE IF  

YOU ARE EXPERIENCING COLD OR FLU-LIKE SYMPTOMS 

 



 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

 recommend the following precautions: 

 
➢Avoid contact with people who are sick. 

➢Stay home if you are sick. 

➢Wash your hands frequently. 

➢Don’t touch your mouth, nose or eyes. 

➢Cough and/or sneeze into a tissue and throw it away. If a  

        tissue is not handy, sneeze into your elbow.  

 

 


